
 

Veryan Primary  

School News 

“One sunny, hot day, there was a baby girl called 

Cortney…..” 

“So she walked up to it, she felt a strange feeling, she felt upset and sad for the forgotten well.” 
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Friday Golden Time Club 

This week we will have a movie after-
noon with hot chocolate and popcorn 

 

Please remember any money you might 
like to bring for refreshments/tuck in 
a labelled purse/wallet.    
  

Thanks from the Year 6s

News Flash! Our Reception and Nursery will 
be in the West Briton on Thursday 17th in 
the special First Class supplement. Look 

out for us in your edition! 
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Our next PFA meeting will be held at the New 

Inn, come along on Tuesday 29th October 

from 8pm to discuss our upcoming Christmas 

Fair. 

Everyone is welcome to share ideas and 

offer help with preparations or on the day. 

https://issuu.com/bump2baby/docs/bump_2_baby_magazine_autumn_2019
https://issuu.com/bump2baby/docs/bump_2_baby_magazine_autumn_2019

